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God of heavenly wisdom,
You have given us Mary, Mother of Jesus, to be our guide
and counselor.  Grant that we may always seek her
motherly help in this life and so enjoy her blessed
presence in the life to come.

O Mother of Good Counsel, Patroness of the National
Council of Catholic Women, intercede for us,
that we may be wise, courageous and loving leaders of
the Church.

Help us dear mother, to know the mind of Jesus, your
Son. May the Holy Spirit fill us with reverence for God's
creation, and compassion for all God's children.

May our labors of love on Earth enhance the reign of God;
and may God's gifts of faith and living hope prepare us
for the fullness of the world to come.  Amen. 
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St. Mary Magdalene Council of Catholic Women, Newnan GA

NEW BEGINNINGS
We are excited to begin a new year as we develop new
friendships and serve our Parish Church and local
community.  Our newsletter will have a new look this
year.  All are welcome to submit articles, photos, and
share their Catholic faith with us. Submissions are due
the 25th of each month via email to dkeller@numail.org. 
 Thanks, Julie Keller 



All women of the parish are invited to join us for the CCW Welcome Luncheon on September 10, 2023 from

1-3 PM at the Central Community Center, 65 Literary Lane, Newnan (located across the street from the

library). We will share a wonderful Italian lunch, provide our yearly calendar of events, have our prayer

partner reveal, celebrate our Woman of the Year, Kathy Holcomb, vote on bylaw changes, and hear from

our guest speaker, Tracy Sands, a local Christian artist and author, who will share how we are all called

by name. Additionally, gifts will be available for purchase. The cost is $25 per person. Seating is limited,

so register early.  Registration deadline is September 4th.  

https://www.osvhub.com/st-mary-magdalene-cath-church-1/forms/smmccw-welcome-back-2023 
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Welcome Back Luncheon

WORDS OF WISDOM
Suzette Binek graciously provided me with a copy of a book called Catholic Customs & Traditions by Greg

Dues.  In an effort to build our spirituality, I'll include excerpts from this book in our newsletter.  It is my

hope that the information from this book will provide us with a deeper understanding of our Catholic faith. 

Celebrating our Woman of the Year
In addition to our Welcome Back Luncheon, as part of our celebration of our Woman of the Year, Kathy

Holcomb, we would like the women of the CCW to have a prominent part in the Noon Mass Celebration.  We

need greeters, lectors, gift bearers, and Eurcharistic Ministers.  Please sign up at 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080C45A9A629A1F49-12nmass#/ to be a part of this wonderful

celebration.  

Service Opportunity
Dear sisters in Christ ‘There is a need for volunteers at the One Roof Thrift store and food pantry for a few hours on a

monthly basis and/or a weekly basis.

The Thrift store needs help on the 1st and 3rd Wednesday of the month bagging items from 10:00 - 2:00 (or whatever

works for your schedule) They also need help pricing especially on Fridays.

Please let me know if there is an interest in volunteering with this ministry located in Newnan.

Thank you

Joyce Campisi joycecampisi@gmail.com 



Our first major event is just around the corner. We have

joined forces with the Knights of Columbus this year to host

the  St. Mary Magdalene’s Annual Parish Picnic. For the first

time, we are having the picnic on a Saturday evening. The

date is September 30th and will be held after the 5pm Mass.

The Knights’ will be providing hamburgers and hot dogs along

with condiments, lemonade and water, from the parish. All

attendees are asked to sign up and bring a potluck dish. A

signup genius has been created and listed in the church

bulletin or you can sign up in the Narthex, on the easels that

will be displayed the weekends of 9/16 and 9/23. 

The CCW will be needing many kitchen volunteers along with

S’mores donations for this event. That’s right! We are going

to have a bonfire and a firepit for making s’mores. Please use

this link to sign up

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080C45A9A629A1F49-

smmparish

I hope to see everyone there! 
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Parish Picnic
P H O T O  B Y  M A R T I N  R .  S M I T H

WORDS OF WISDOM

Family Prayer

There has always been a tradition of family prayer in Catholic homes.  For many generations, it was

popular to pray the rosary together.  In recent years, some families have begun reading Scripture as a

family.  Many families continue to pray at table, either in the form of a spontaneous prayer or a more

formal prayer ("saying grace").  At bedtime, many parents bless their children and pray with them.  

Sending Prayers
If you have a few extra minutes at the

beginning or end of your busy day, consider

sending a note to the seminarian that our CCW

adopted.  Here is his contact information.  I am

sure he would love to hear from us.

Mr. Jack Skeean

St. Vincent dePaul Regional Seminary

10701 S. Military Trl

Boynton Beach, FL 33436



St. Agnes Prayer Circle

St. Agnes met on July 18th at 10 a.m. in room 101 at SMM Catholic Church.

We each brought a snack to share. Deacon Tom Eden and his wife Thalia

shared an interactive presentation on the Apparitions. They both stated

their knowledge on many of the confirmed Apparitions and we were given a

list of the known confirmed Apparitions to date. We were welcome to ask

questions and comment throughout the presentation. Our next meeting will

be September 19th at 10 a.m in room 101 at SMM Catholic Church and one

topic of discussion will be planning several of our upcoming meetings.

St. Margaret's Prayer Circle

Our circle met on August 16th at Amber Wehr’s home. We had lunch and

then Alex and Christy Kuriatnyk spoke to us about their recent trip to the

Holy Land. They prepared a slideshow with many beautiful pictures and

information. It was very interesting and informative. They are actually

preparing to return to the Holy Land with a group from SMM next May with

anyone who would like to join them. Next month our group will be starting

a bible study using the book Living a Chocolate Life, by Deb Burma. 

S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 3

Prayer Circle Updates

P H O T O  B Y  M A R T I N  R .  S M I T H

WORDS OF WISDOM



St. Monica's Prayer Circle

Our group decided to take a break after our last meeting in May at my

home. We had a blast  and we SOCIALIZED of course. We are looking

for someone to step up and lead this Prayer Circle for the upcoming year.  

For our SPIRITUAL, I sent everyone an article about 3 Catholic

astronauts who had communion in space. Very moving. ( I can send it to

you and you can share it with all the CCW ladies of you want.). Then we

played Three rounds of Bible bingo — with prizes! The group really

enjoyed that. 

For our SERVICE Part, we relied on Kathy Holcomb for an opportunity.

We decided to go to the local food bank for those who could make it.

St. Theresa's Prayer Circle

St. Theresa's Circle meets the 2nd Wednesday of each month in Rooms

101/102 in the Parish Hall at 11:00 AM.  If you are interested, please

contact Judy Maurer.  They are welcoming new ladies at this time. 

Meal Prayer

The tradition of praying at table before meals is an ancient practice inherited from the Jews.  This saying of grace

(Latin gratiae, "thanks") can be considered either a blessing or thanksgiving.  Jews considered food blessed

precisely because they had thanked God for it.  Early Christians retained this ancient Jewish understanding of

blessing.  This blessing was done over the two key foods on the table:  bread and a cup of wine. 
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